
 

Lively Technical Center 

Health Education Department 

 Advisory Committee 

Invites you to the 

 3
rd

 Bi-Annual Scholarship Fundraiser 
 

This year’s event is a public panel discussion on the Affordable Care Act.  

 All proceeds from this program will support 

 Lively Health Education Student Scholarship Fund 

 
 

Topics to be covered: 

    There will be an opportunity to ask questions  

      at the end of the program  

 

Cost is $15.00/person payable in cash or by 

check payable to Big Bend AHEC 

                     This ticket entitles one person to admission 

 

 

IMPLICATIONS OF THE AFFORDABLE CARE ACT 
April 11, 2013 from 5:00pm to 7:30pm 

 
 Lively Technical School Cafeteria 

500 Appleyard Drive, Tallahassee, FL 32304 

 

Light Hors d’oeuvres will be served at the Networking Reception 

 beginning at 5 pm and ending at 6:00 pm 

 

Topics to be covered: 

 When the Fog Clears: An overview of the law and what it means to individuals 

 Countdown to 2014: Implications for Business 

 Putting the Pieces Together:  Community Health Implications of the Affordable Care Act 
 

The cost to attend this Panel Discussion is $15.00 per person and is tax deductible. 

 

 
Speakers: 

 

Leslie Spencer, MSW 
Associate State Director for Advocacy  
AARP 
 
 
Marshall B. Kapp, J.D., M.P.H. 
Director 
Center for Innovative Collaboration in Medicine and Law 
Florida State University College of Medicine 
 
 
Ken Brummel-Smith, MD 
Health and Aging Policy Fellow 
Charlotte Edwards Maguire Professor and Chair, 
Department of Geriatrics 
Florida State University College of Medicine 

Ticket Information: 

If you are interested in attending, please contact one of 

the committee members below to buy a ticket: 

 

Tequila Hagan at 850-523-7491 

Tracy Tully at 850-325-4007 or 850-325-4884 

Tia Newman at 850-224-1177 

We also have sponsorship packages, if you are interested 

in being an event sponsor.  Please contact one of the 

committee members above.  

 
All donations and ticket purchases  

are tax deductable. 


